

City of Racine Meeting Report

City Hall 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI 53403 www.cityofracine.org

Committee of the Whole

Council President James T. Spangenberg
Alderman Jeff Coe, Alderman Robert Anderson, Alderman Michael Shields
Alderman Jim Kaplan, Alderman David L. Maack, Alderman Sandy Weidner
Alderman Raymond DeHahn, Alderman Q.A. Shakoor, II, Alderman Pete Karas
Alderman Thomas Friedel, Alderman Gregory Helding, Alderman Aron Wisneski
Alderman Ronald D. Hart, Alderman Robert Mozol

Tuesday, October 2, 2007

6:00 PM

City Hall, Room 205

<u>07-0779</u>

Subject: Update of Crypt Design with Mr. Mekus

Recommendation of the Board of the Cemetery Commissioners 6-18-07: that the Crypt Design Plan be deferred.

Recommendation of the Board of the Cemetery Commissioners 7-16-07: that the item be deferred.

Recommendation of the Board of Cemetery Commissioners 8-20-07: that the request be approved.

Recommendation of the Committee of the Whole 10-02-2007: that Phase 1 be approved.

Further recommend that the item be referred to the Finance and Personnel Committee.

Fiscal Note: \$1,465,200.00

A motion was made by Alderman Sandy Weidner, seconded by Alderman Raymond DeHahn, that this be Referred the Finance and Personnel Committee. The motion PASSED. by a Voice Vote.

City of Racine Page 1